
From: Peter Schutz <schutze@compuserve.com> 

Date: Wed, Sep 2, 2020 at 5:38 PM 

Subject: BOE Meeting 9/14 

To: csharkey@hbschools.org <csharkey@hbschools.org> 

CC: mlee@highbridge.org <mlee@highbridge.org> 

 

Cindy, 

 

I thought that I might be able to talk with someone about the issue raised below before the next BOE 

meeting, but no one has gotten back to me yet.  I was just informed that you are the one I should direct 

my questions to. 

 

I'm an engineering consultant and expert in technologies that can be used to kill the virus, especially 

when it is floating in the air. 

 

I'd like to be helpful (for no charge) to the High Bridge Schools to help keep the students and teachers 

healthy.   Can you take a few minutes to talk with me over the phone?   I'd like to know if there is any 

interest in technologies that can be used in the schools to reduce the chance of an outbreak of the virus. 

 

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the next BOE meeting, since I plan to be visiting my sister in FL 

then.  However, I may be able to participate by phone. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Have a good evening! 

 

Peter 

 

908-463-7343 

 

 

 

 

 


